
 
PLEASE JOIN US! 

 

Public Workshops to Help Plan the Future 
of your National Forest Lands 

 
 
The US Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin 
Management Unit (LTBMU) is hosting public 
workshops to get your input on the revision of 
the Forest Plan. 

80% of the land in the 
Lake Tahoe Basin is 
yours -- come help 
determine its future 

 
Purpose of the September workshops: 
• Provide an update on the status of the Forest Plan revision and anticipated next steps 
• Invite public input on forest management issues to inform the Forest Plan revision 
 
Why you should attend: 
• Learn about the Forest Plan revision process and timeline 
• Learn about Forest Plan revisions under consideration 
• Provide input on forest management to inform the Forest Plan revision 
• Learn about future opportunities to participate in developing the Forest Plan  
 
Join Us:  

 

Kings Beach 
Monday, September 29, 2008 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
North Tahoe Conference Center 
8318 North Lake Blvd. 

South Lake Tahoe 
Tuesday, September 30, 2008 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
US Forest Service – LTBMU, Emerald Bay Room  
35 College Drive 

*Follow-up workshops will address specific areas of the Forest Plan that need your input. These 
meetings will be scheduled for October/November 2008. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information, please visit our website 
http://www.fs.fed.us/r5/ltbmu, contact the Forest 
Supervisor’s Office at (530) 543-2694, or email 
us at rnorman@fs.fed.us. Please specify Forest 
Plan Revision in your email or phone messages.  
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